
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Class invited their Grandparents or 

‘special’ people to visit them on Friday 

afternoon to celebrate ‘Grandparent’s 

day’. 

The children entertained everyone by 

singing some of their favourite songs 

before spending time with their grown-ups 

in the classroom. They shared special 

cakes which they had made and gave their 

special people a gift before going home. A 

lovely time was had by all! 

 

 

 
 

Photo’s below! 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did! 


